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From: rcohen@wildblue.net

To: TSP comments
Subject: Blacklock Pt
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 11:05:46 AM

I strongly recommend designating this beautiful and deeply loved area of the south coast. Too much of our habitat is
falling victim to an overabundance of golf courses; how many golf courses could the public possibly need? And, we
have plenty of areas with unused, abandoned or failed business buildings that could be used for additional resorts or
tourist attractions. We need to go back to the days when the state invested in our land and set aside areas for animal
habitat, for hikers wanting the experience of an untouched shoreline. We do not need to "use™ all of our land for the
purpose of intrusive recreation. Please consider any designation that leaves these areas in peace.

Hiking Blacklock Point allows us to walk through a quiet coastal forest, the surge and voice of the ocean compelling
us to keep moving until we emerge out onto the Point, and there is our beautful coastline and the fury and wonder of
the Pacific Ocean. Please protect this area from future golf courses, tacky tourist stands, and "pointless” human
endeavors. Let us keep just a bit of our history and landscape safe from further intrusions. Thank you.
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